
Climbing  the  Tree  to
Placements—The  Data
Structures Workshop
On  the  28th  and  29th  of  March,  IEEE  and  Girlscript
collaborated on a workshop on Data Structures. At the event
which  focused  on  placement  related  questions,  they  put
together an efficient and detailed set of talks followed by an
active  coding  session,  that  neatly  encompassed  everything
related to data structures required for placements.
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